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PACDance Performance Group presents Dances In Progress 
 
 Palo Alto College’s PACDance Performance Group will showcase their talent as they present 
“Dances in Progress” on Thursday, Nov. 29, at 2:30 p.m., and Friday, Nov. 30 at 7:30 p.m. Both 
performances will take place in the College’s Performing Arts Center.  
 

All works are choreographed and performed by current students, in dance styles including 
contemporary, jazz, hip-hop, and ballet folklorico. Featured students include Danielle Dean, Willow 
Dickreiter, Megan Corpus, Eric Flores, Jenna Mata, Aaron Salas, and Tiffany Suarez. Shows are open to 
the public; admission is free, but a $3 donation is suggested.  

 
For more information, call 486-3211. Visit alamo.edu/pac/dance to learn more about the Dance 

Program at Palo Alto College.  
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